
Welcome to WorshipMFUMC 
PRESCHOOL

Welcome to Madison First UMC



9 AM CASUAL WORSHIP SERVICE ~ WESLEY BUILDING
11 AM TRADITIONAL WORSHIP SERVICE ~ ASBURY BUILDING 

August 19, 2018
Summer Sermon Series continues this Sunday:

“Time to Re-Up and Re-Out”
This Sunday’s sermon by Rev. Grady Mosley

“ReVitalize” 
Scripture: John 6:51-58

 



  

Sunday Evenings: CHILDREN Up to 5th Grade
KICK ~ up to 3rd Grade  KIDZ CLUB ~ 4th & 5th Graders 

THIS SUNDAY, August 19, 2018

Join us Sunday from 5PM-7PM in Wesley Building.
 KIDZ will have dinner together then spend time having 

fun learning about God.
BRIEF PARENTS MEETING TODAY AT 5PM. 

It is important that new medical forms on all the children 
are updated as the previous year  has expired. 

 

For more information about any of the Children’s  programs please contact 
Debbie Britt @ DBritt@madisonfumc.com or 404-909-7990.



For more information about the Youth Ministry at Madison First UMC
 contact Garrett at Garrett@madisonfumc.com  or 706-206-7215.

Sunday Evenings
August 19, 2018

Student Ministries happen this Sunday from 
5-7pm in the Youth Center. 

Students will have dinner together, 
 games, worship, and

 engage God through teaching & discussion.

mailto:Garrett@madisonfumc.com


BRIEF PARENT MEETING FOR
CHILDREN AND YOUTH MINISTRIES!

Children's Ministry and Youth Ministries will hold a brief Parent’s Meeting
TODAY at 5PM while your children are enjoying KICK, KIDZ Club and MYF.  
This will be a time to update Medical Release forms and information, pick up 

2018-2019 Calendars, and share your thoughts and concerns. Children’s 
meeting in the Wesley Building and Youth in the Epworth Youth Center.

 





College bound? 
We would love to keep up with you! 

Our FUMC College Ministry sends treats, prays 
for and mentors our college students. Help us 

follow you  (or your child) to college by visiting  
this link to let us know where to find you:  

www.tinyurl.com/fumc2018. 





Mondays @ 10am—Chair Yoga
     Wednesdays @ 6pm— Gentle Yoga.
 Classes are held in the Asbury Fellowship      

Hall and are FREE to church and 
community members. 

For information, contact YogaFaith      
Instructor, Melissa Martin, at 678-428-3196.

 



BLESSED BRIDGE CLUB

Tuesdays, 1-4 pm in the Epworth Youth Center.
 For anyone who wants to play bridge for fun, this is a 

great group to be a part of.  Not meant to be for 
super serious bridge players, Carol McGinnis is 
organizing this program to give church members 

and friends a little mental therapy and social time.
   To reserve your seat at the table,

contact Carol at 706-318-5853.



THE GRAND SWEEP
begins October 1st.

 



The 2018 Flower Calendar is available on the 
church’s website for you to sign up to provide 
altar flowers. It is also a great opportunity to 

provide flowers for the Flower Share Ministry.   
You may  also call the Church office to sign up.               

706-342-3325.



COUNSELING SERVICES NOW 
AVAILABLE

Beth McDonald, M.A., LPC is a Licensed Professional Counselor and 
has recently accepted a position at Samaritan Center for Counseling and 
Wellness in Athens. She will also being seeing clients in Madison 
at Madison First United Methodist Church on Thursdays, 
Fridays and Saturday mornings. Beth sees children, adolescents, 
couples, individuals and families dealing with issues ranging from 
depression, substance abuse and blended families to improving 
communication and building healthy relationships. In addition to           
being a licensed therapist, Beth was a Pastoral Counselor for over            
20 years. Please call Samaritan Center at 706-369-7911 or email: 
admin@samaritannega.com to schedule an appointment. Madison First 
UMC we will be providing a counseling room as well as financial support 
to Samaritan Counseling for those who may have financial struggles or do 
not possess insurance.  


